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States Greffe 

 
Deputy Kristina Moore 
Chief Minister 
 
BY EMAIL 
 
26th July 2023 
 

Lodging of the Government Plan 2024-27 
Dear Chief Minister 
 
Thank you for your letter to the President of the Scrutiny Liaison Committee (the Committee) to 
which I am responding in his absence. 
 
The Committee notes your intention to lodge the Government Plan 2024 – 2027 on 19th 
September 2023 to allow for the 12 week lodging period in advance of the debate on 12th 
December.  We are also pleased to note your confirmation that there will be no delay in the 
publication of the Annex to the Government Plan or the Ministerial Plans which will be published 
in time for the lodging date.   
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Deputy Lyndsey Feltham 
Vice President, Scrutiny Liaison Committee 


